
It has been great to see so many of you at our Teacher Catch-up sessions. If you were unable to 
attend, then please speak to your child’s teacher to arrange a meeting or phone call at a mutually 
convenient time.   

Thank you for all your kind donations to Children in Need 2022.  Hollinswood really did turn  

spotty! 

Friday 18th November 2022 

SPORTS NEWS 

On Tuesday a group of Year 4 pupils  

participated in a Dance Festival at  Wrekin  

College. The children learned basic Jive steps 

and put them together in a sequence to perform 

at the end of the festival.  Mr Griffiths was very 

impressed with their effort and commitment. 

ATTENDANCE  

1st place:  

Base 14 97.45% 

2nd place: 

Base 9 96.98% 

3rd place: 

Base 7 96.66% 

SCHOOL CHOIR 

A big thank you to our school choir who 

performed at the Remembrance Day      

service.  They received lots of compliments.  

The choir will be performing at other events 

leading up to Christmas. 

OPEN ORCHESTRA SESSIONS 

Open orchestra sessions on Wednesday 23rd November.  You are invited to join our           

orchestra sessions at the following times: 

9.00am – 10.00am: Year 2 in the Bushell Hall 

10.00am – 11.00am: Year 3 in the Farah Hall 

11.00am – 12.00pm: Year 4 in the Farah Hall 

Year 5 and 6: 

We have had so many parents sign up for the Year 5 and 6 session (which is fabulous!) that we 

have had to split the session as there’s not enough room in the hall to accommodate everyone. 

The revised timings are as follows:  

1.30-2.15pm:  Year 5  and 2.15-3pm: Year 6 

REMINDERS 

Individual and sibling school  

photographs  

Tuesday 22nd November 2022 

Experience Christmas at Telford Minster 

Year 5/6 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022 

 


